
I am strongly opposed to Covid-19 mandates. Vaccination status is a private matter and a 
choice that needs to be granted to each individual. Those that choose to be vaccinated are 
protecting themselves and need not be concerned about others who choose not to be 
vaccinated, as that non-vaccinated individual is only effecting themselves.


Children are at very little risk from the severe effects of covid, and should not be required to get 
vaccinated, or wear a mask.


Thank you,

Joel Dennis
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